
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

As the students of Grade I to XII have their Half Yearly Exams scheduled from Monday,

19th September to Saturday, 1st October 2022. The School Timings for the students of pre-primary

section during these dates will be 9:00am to 12:00noon. The students going on School Transport

will be reaching late by 10 - 15 minutes in the afternoon (on these dates – 19th Sep., 23rd Sep., 27th

Sep. and 29th Sep.) as they will be going with the Senior Students at 12:00noon.

We seek your support & cooperation for the same.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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